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       December 4, 2007  
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
 
I am writing to let you know about my upcoming retirement on December 31 of this year. 
 
I have thoroughly enjoyed my five years at Woodland Park. It is an outstanding school with an 
exceptional staff and marvellous students. The PAC and the parent community are enthusiastic 
advocates for the best possible educational experience for their children. I have learned a lot from all of 
you and I thank you for your support and trust. 
 
I began teaching guitar in 1975 and began working in more formal educational settings in 1988. I began 
teaching in Surrey in 1992 and became an administrator in 2000. Some 20 years later, it is time for me to 
begin the next chapters in my life. 
 
The incoming principal at Woodland Park will be Lisa Chambers who is coming to us from Hjorth Road 
Elementary. Opportunities for our staff to meet with Mrs. Chambers will be arranged in December to 
ensure that a smooth transition takes place. I have worked with Mrs. Chambers in several capacities 
over the years and she is an expert educational leader who will be a great fit for our school. 
 
Thank you once again. Have a great Holiday Break, Merry Christmas and have a Happy New Year. Be well 
and stay safe. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Paul Taylor, 
Principal 

 


